
 

 

 

       Budapest, 10 April 2014  
 
 

 

Extension of credit facility agreement 

MOL Hungarian Oil and Gas Public Limited Company (“MOL“) hereby informs the capital market 
participants that the revolving credit facility agreement, signed on 27 March 2013 and since then 
increased to the available facility amount of USD 545 million, and with a tenor of 3 years with 1 plus 
1 year extension options, has been extended in the amount of USD 545 million by one additional year 
until 27 March 2017. All other terms and conditions of the facility agreement remain unchanged. 
 
 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 


